
HELP US BUILD 10 HOMES IN CULVER CITY! 
For 25 years, Habitat for Humanity of Greater Los        

Angeles (Habitat LA) and Presbytery of the Pacific have 

come together to demonstrate the love and teachings of 

Jesus Christ by striving to provide decent, sustainable 

and affordable homes for hardworking, low-income   

families and individuals in greater Los Angeles and 

around the world. We are thrilled to be coming together 

to build 10 more homes for 10 more families right in the 

heart of the Presbytery’s service area in Culver City.  
 

Location: 4044 Globe Avenue, 

Culver City 
 

You can help by:  

• Praying for the home, future homeowners and all 

who will help build it.  

• Helping raise $150,000 (10% of the total cost to  

build the homes).  

• Recruiting congregants to help build the home. 

• Educating your congregation about the need for         

affordable housing in Los Angeles and around               

the world.  

• Assisting with special events on site throughout the 

build process.  

“I don’t believe we are saved by how many 

houses we build, or how many poor people 

we feed. We are saved by the blood of Jesus 

Christ alone. Our response to that is what is 

important.”  

 - Millard Fuller,                                              

 Founder, Habitat for Humanity 

Interested? Contact: 

Chris Untiet, Habitat LA Faith Relations Manager                                                     
424-246-3622 or chrisu@habitatla.org  

Rev. Heidi Worthen Gamble, Presbytery of the Pacific Mission Catalyst 
310.670.5076 or hworthengamble@yahoo.com   
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